
From: Melanie Rayner
Sent: 09 October 2019 19:48
To: Samantha Taylor
Subject: Bloxham Gladman Proposal

Dear Ms Taylor
I am writing to you to object strongly to the potential 95 house Gladman Development being 
proposed for Bloxham village.
There are many reasons that I can think of to object to this proposal, and I am sure you will 
have had them sent to you by now already.
Therefore I will just say that the objections the villagers have had to previous proposed plans, 
which have come to fruition over the last 10-15 years and have resulted in the village having 
grown by over 50%, have not changed - but have become more urgent and NEED to be 
recognised.
Our Village is becoming a congested and unsafe place with congested roads, and many 
HGV's using the A361, resulting in queues through the village from one end to the other most 
mornings between the morning and evening peak times 
The Doctors surgery, schools and preschool's are full to bursting, resulting in local families 
having to send their children to other villages ( often whilst an older sibling is still at the local 
school).
The site of the proposed development is on the entrance to the village on the A361, which is 
already a road with many accidents, and a vast amount of heavy traffic, and will surround the 
recreational field that is well used by children and football clubs. This area is the remaining 
rural recreation space in the village and is outside the village building line and is completely 
contrary to our Neighbourhood Plan ( Why did we waste A LOT of time and effort 
developing a plan for it to be ridden rough shod over?) 
I feel very strongly that we have more than our fair share of new housing in our village in the 
last few yers ( 3 developments in the last 5 years) and it is now time to call a holt to any 
further major developments such as this Gladman proposal. I urge you to reject this 
completely speculative proposal by this Land Promoter who has no knowledge or interest in 
our, or any other village/area other than as a money making project. businesses 
Yours sincerely 

Melanie Rayner 

Southwinds
Barford Road 
Bloxham 
Banbury
OX15 4EZ 


